February 4, 2015
To: Weber County Engineering
From: Landmark Surveying
Subject: Clint Bybee Subdivision

The review comments dated 12-30-2014 from Weber County Engineering notes are addressed as follows:
1. A deferral for the curb & Gutter will be requested.
2. Note about storm water has been added.
3. There are no ditches supplying water to surrounding properties.
4. The road is platted as a 66’ wide ROW and is now labeled. 
5. Existing structures are now shown.
[bookmark: _GoBack]6. Perc test were not required since there are no plans to increase the dwelling space.






